
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

MEETING TO CONSIDER THE ADOPTION OF A SYSTEM-WIDE WATER USE 
REDUCTION OF 11% ASSOCIATED WITH SHORTAGE LEVEL 2 OF THE 

WATER SHORTAGE CONTINGENCY PLAN 
 

TUESDAY, MAY 24, 2022 

1:30 P.M.  
CITY HALL 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
Room 400 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING Tuesday, May 24, 2022 – 1:30 PM, to be held in City 
Hall, Room 400, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102, at a 
Regular Meeting of the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission, the governing board 
of the publicly owned utility operations of the City and County of San Francisco: Public 
hearing, discussion, and possible action to adopt a system-wide water use reduction of 
11% associated with Shortage Level 2 of the Water Shortage Contingency Plan to align 
with State requirements.  

The detailed agenda and related files will be available at least 72 hours before the 
scheduled meetings at the SFPUC website or by calling (415) 554-3165. 

(Posted May 9, 2022) 

https://www.sfpuc.org/about-us/boards-commissions-committees/sfpuc-commission/agendas-minutes-resolutions-log
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